
Outlook

Re: [EXTERNAL] Re: City of Detroit DOCKET NOTICE: 19545 Shrewsbury HDC2025-00511

From James Dunn <jamesdunn6@gmail.com>
Date Mon 9/8/2025 12:32 PM
To Lise Saint James <Lise.SaintJames@detroitmi.gov>

Thanks, Lise! 

Sorry for the delay, we took a quick long weekend vacataion. 

I did hear back from the contractor and they are not willing to install the bluestone irregularly. He
stated that by doing that there is more room for water to get in and pop up tiles. He also stated that if
we did the geometric pattern it should allow for more holding strength and prevent tiles from
popping up. 

While walking our dogs in our neighborhood we did find multiple houses on Shrewsbury and
Canterbury Rd in Sherwood Forest with similar stone tiles. I've attached some pictures showing how
they have geometric stones for their walkway. Hoping this helps in showing that it still would fit the
style of the neighborhood. 

Thanks!
James 



On Thu, Sep 4, 2025 at 5:02 PM Lise Saint James <Lise.SaintJames@detroitmi.gov> wrote:
Good afternoon,
 
Attached is report outlining staff response and recommendation to the Historic District
Commission regarding your application for work at 19545 Shrewsbury, to be heard at the
Detroit Historic District Commission meeting on September 10th at 4:30PM.
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